
EARLY CHILDHOOD NEWSLETTER 
 

WEEK OF JANUARY 18, 2021  
 
 
THEME:  We continued working on our unit based on the story The 
Mitten. We also continued working on our winter theme. 
 
CONCEPTS INTRODUCED:  We introduced the letter L this week. We 
will be practicing our counting skills, as well as practicing our visual 
discrimination skills with pattern matching. 
 
CLASSROOM ACTIVITIES:  We made snowmen using slime in our OT 
group this week. It was messy but we had a lot of fun! We made lions 
for the letter L. We will marble paint a snowflake and complete the letter 
L page in our letter book.  
  
NEXT WEEK’S THEME:  We will finish our unit based on The Mitten 
and we will complete our winter theme. We will also introduce the letter 
M next week. 
 
JUST A REMINDER:  Even though we are in the middle of winter, we 
try to take advantage of any warmer weather we may get.  Typically, if 
the temperature is over 30 degrees (weather permitting, of course), we 
try to get outside for a few minutes.  Please make sure your child is 
dressed appropriately with hat, gloves and a warm coat.  Thank you for 
your cooperation! 
 
SAVE THE DATE:  

 Friday, February 12 – No School – Lincoln’s Birthday 

 Monday, February 15 – No School – President’s Day 
 

 
 


